
Monte Carlo Run – Levin Contingent 
 
Of the four cars which were to leave on the Levin leg of the Monte Carlo run two withdrew due to 
the heavy rain we were experiencing in and around Levin. However two cars left at 1.00pm from the 
Levin Mall Carpark in heavy rain and proceeded north towards Foxton. As we got closer to Foxton 
the rain cleared and the weather remained relatively dry for the rest of the run. 
At Foxton we left the main highway and drove on some interesting back roads through Bainesse, 
Glen Oroua, and Rongotea and on to Feilding where we finished at the Feilding Coach House 
Museum. 
As we had the shortest run we were first to arrive and were shortly joined by the three other groups 
who had left from their respective starting points. 
The run finished with a lovely catchup and shared afternoon tea. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


